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This week’s award winners: 
Reception 
Josie for being a reliable and  
hardworking girl. 
Year 1 
Beau for an Oscar winning  
performance in the Gingerbread Man. 
Year 2 
Neve for going the extra mile with her 
homework.  
Year 3 
Minnie for being such an enthusiastic 
learner.  
Year 4 
Mason for always giving his best and 
having a happy and positive attitude.  

Headteacher’s Award 
Sophie for taking her responsibilities in 
class 5 very seriously and being reliable 
and confident.   

School Lunches  

In the last three weeks there have been 45 school meals  
ordered but not taken because the children have brought a 
packed lunch or been absent. Dolce charge the school for 
these meals so from now we will have to pass this charge 
onto those parents. The cost to the school so far this term 
has been £99. 

The school cannot amend an order that a parent has made 
so if your child decides to have a packed lunch some days or 
is absent, please cancel their meal before 9.30. Thank you 
for your help with this.  

Diary Dates  

Weds 22nd Nov 
2.30 PTA meeting  

Fri 24th Nov 
Bags 2 School collection 

Thurs 30th Nov 
Christmas Fair 

Thurs 30th Nov 
Steel pans after school  

Fri 1st Dec 
School photographs. No assembly  

Weds 6th Dec  
Flu vaccines for Rec, Y1, Y2, Y3 & Y4 
(information to follow) 

Weds 6th Dec 
Big Christmas Sing 

Thurs 7th Dec 
Steel pans after school  

Weds 13th Dec  
Christmas lunch—wear a Christmas jump-
er! 

Weds 20th Dec  
6.00 Christmas service in church  

Thurs 21st Dec  
Christingle in school 9.00  

School closes for Christmas at 1.00 on 
22nd December  

All Different . All Equal 

This week is Anti-Bullying Week so 
the whole school have been working 
on this year’s theme “All Different. 
All Equal”. After an assembly where 
we thought about  what this means; 
the children went back to their  
classes to use the  resources. There 
were some excellent discussions; class 4 talked about how 
the edges in the jigsaw they created had  room to welcome 
new people into their class. 

The children were all given a ruler to help them remember 
these messages.  Photos on the website  

E-safety  

The e-safety page on the school website has been updated 
with some new information for parents about keeping  
children safe online.  

Code Club 

This week we were delighted to find out that we have been 
awarded £2,000 from the Community Foundation for Tyne & 
Wear and Northumberland to buy Raspberry Pi equipment 
to support coding in schools.  

We will be starting a new Code Club on Mondays after 
school for children in Years 3 & 4; the first  
session will be on 27th November. We will 
begin by using a program called Scratch that 
the children have used in lessons but will be 
moving onto Raspberry Pi as soon as we can.  
Information will be coming out next week 
about booking a place in the club.  

http://www.holytrinity.northumberland.sch.uk
http://www.facebook.com/HTFSberwick
http://holytrinitycoefs.sites.schooljotter2.com/galleries/anti-bullying-week-2017/sfiles/SimsHomeDrive$/users/Dawn.Groves/school%20direct
http://holytrinitycoefs.sites.schooljotter2.com/parents/e-safety

